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                                                                            Friday 17th September 2021 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Individual Photographs 

On Tuesday 21st September, Tempest will be onsite taking individual and 

sibling photographs. Normally the photographer 

will be finished by lunchtime. If your child would 

normally wear their PE kit to school on a 

Tuesday, please could they attend in their 

uniform and bring their PE kit to change into.  

School Lunch Costs 

Please find attached, at the end of the letter, the costings for school 

lunches. We hope providing this information in advance helps families to 

budget. 

Chester Football Club Tickets 

The school has kindly been offered a family season ticket 

for all of the Chester FC home fixtures this season. This is 

a great opportunity to support our local club, have a day 

out and watch a professional game. The ticket is for two 

adults and two children. If this is something you feel you and 

your family might be interested in, please send your details (your name, 

phone number and details of your child/ren) to 

admin@christletonprimary.cheshire.sch.uk. All 

emails received will be put into a ballot to be 

drawn in advance of each home game. The ticket 

can then be collected from school, used then 

returned the following Monday.    

 

 

 

20th September 2021           

Music for Life lessons 

start (Year 4). 

21st September 2021           

Tempest photography in 

school taking individual 

and sibling photographs.  

1st October 2021 

Hearing Screening 

4th October 2021           

Launch of new school 

website. 

14th October 2021         

Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

19th October 2021           

Parents’ evening 

21st October 2021           

Parents’ evening 

22nd October 2021           

School closes for half 

term 

1st November 2021           

Children return to school 

8th November 2021           

Potential Chester Zoo 

trip. 

17th December 2021           

Be the best you can be 
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Parent Governor Election  

There is still time to vote in our Parent Governor Election. For further emails please see the letter 

sent on the 14th September. Voting closes on Tuesday 28th September.  

 

Kind regards,  

                   

 

Previously sent correspondence  

Theme Method  Recipients Date 

Parent Governor Election  Email  All 14.09.21 
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